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Tuesday 10 December 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to inform you that Year 6 will be embarking on a fascinating project exploring the ingenuity and 

resourcefulness of people during World War II, specifically focusing on how they managed with rationing and the 

need to repurpose materials.

To give the children a hands-on experience, we will be sewing cushions. This project will not only teach them 

valuable sewing skills but also help them understand the importance of making new products out of old ones, 

much like people had to do during the war.

We kindly ask each student to bring in a pre-cut piece of fabric measuring 50x50 cm. Additionally, if you have any 

items for decorating the cushions, such as buttons, extra fabric, or fabric pens, please feel free to send those 

along. Extra sewing resources like sewing kits and coloured thread would also be greatly appreciated. Please send 

these in on Monday 16 December.

Thank you for your support in making this an educational and enjoyable experience for our students. We look 

forward to seeing the creativity and skills that will emerge from this project.

Kind regards

Aran Tebbutt  

Y6 Achievement Leader


